
CITY OF SHOREVIEW 

Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EAW) – Notice of Availability 

Project Name: Shoreview Ridge 

Location: 1005 Gramsie Road, Shoreview, MN  55126 

Project Description:   Shoreview Ridge is proposing to redevelop 1005 Gramsie Road, an 8-
acre  site currently developed with a 176,000 square foot industrial building. The existing 
building and improvements will be removed and replaced with a phased 400 unit apartment 
complex consisting of 2 buildings, each with 200 units. 

The EAW is available for review at the City of Shoreview, City Hall, 4600 North Victoria Street, 
Shoreview, MN  55126.  Written comments regarding the EAW must be submitted no later than 
4:30 pm, August 16, 2017 to:  Kathleen Castle, City Planner, City of Shoreview, 4600 North 
Victoria Street, Shoreview, MN 55126 or via email at kcastle@shoreviewmn.gov. 
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